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 May	3,	2018	
Councilman David Ryu, Council District 4 
Recreation and Parks Board of Commissioners  
 
 
Dear Councilman Ryu and RAP Board of Commissioners,  
 
The Griffith Park Advisory Board would like to lend it’s unanimous and overwhelming 
support for the Multi-Modal plan as presented and created by Recreation and Parks 
staff member Tracy James at our April 26th meeting.  
 
The solutions in this plan not only help to manage and mitigate vehicular traffic in Griffith 
Park, it also effectively supports the city’s efforts to increase ridership of public 
transportation. A true win-win for Los Angeles.  
 
We would also strongly recommend that this Multi-Modal plan be rolled into the 
Comprehensive Strategy Report authored by Dixon Resources on behalf of CD4. Not 
only does the Multi-Modal plan align perfectly with Dixon study goals, it exceeds most if 
not all of the report’s strategies -- and deserves equal consideration by all parties 
currently reviewing and scoring the Dixon Study.  
 
As always, your acknowledgment of receipt of this letter, and keeping the GPAB 
informed of your deliberations on the subject, would be most appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ron Deutsch 
Chair 
Griffith Park Advisory Board 


